
November 30, 2022 

Mr. Tobin Rackley 
Rackley Family Foundation 
PO Box 17930 
Golden, CO 80402-6032 

•Ace 
FOUNDATION 

Dear Mr. Rackley and Friends at the Rackley Family Foundation, 

The Colorado Department of Higher Education states that "43 percent of Colorado's adult 
population currently lacks education beyond high school " but that "97% of living wage 
jobs" need a post-secondary degree. "As the need for postsecondary credentials 
increases, the growing costs of higher education hinder access for too many Coloradans 
and threaten the state's economic vitality."* 

Your investment in the ACC Foundation makes it possible for students to earn these 
important degrees and certificates to ensure the stability of Colorado's economic future. 

Enclosed with this letter you will find a note from a student who received the Rackley 
Family Scholarship. In their words they describe the impact YOU have made on their life. 

As always, I would love to hear from you and invite you to connect with me at 
720.440.4666 or Courtney.loehfelm@arapahoe.edu. 

Thank you for joining us as we Climb Together for a stronger tomorrow! 

Courtney Loehfelm 
Executive Director 
ACC Foundation 

To respect the privacy of our students we ask that donors do not share student information or attempt to contact 
students directly. Should a donor need to contact a student, please make arrangements by contacting 

marie.perrin-mcgraw@arapahoe.edu 

*chrome­
extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcaipcglclefindmkai/https://highered.colorado.gov/Publications/Reports/Roadmap-to­

Containing-Col/ege-Costs-and-Making-College-Affordable. pdf 

Arapahoe Community College Foundation is a S0l(c) (3) tax-exempt charitable organization that raises and manages private 
funds for the benefit of Arapahoe Community College. Under Internal Revenue Service guidelines, you may be entitled to 

deduct the full value of your gift(s) if ACC has not provided goods or services in return for your donation. If you have questions, 
please contact the ACC Foundation at 303-797-5881. 

The ACC Foundation federal tax ID number is #23-7093127. 
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